
November 19th, 2024  

Staff Report: Liquor License Renewals 

Summary: The liquor license renewals for the following establishments were 

submitted to the State Liquor Division on October 10, 2024, well in advance of the 

November 1 deadline. Public notices were published in the local newspaper on 

October 30 and November 6, 2024, in compliance with notification requirements. 

Applicants were also provided with postings to display at their respective 

locations. 

The liquor license renewals include the following: 

• Renewal of 5 Restaurant Liquor Licenses: 

o Get Down, LLC d.b.a. Melvin Brewing Co. 

o Driftwood Pizzeria, LLC  

o La Cabana Del Tequila, LLC 

o Marquina, LLC d.b.a. Tienda La Mexicana 

o Yankee Doodles, LLC d.b.a. Red, White, and Brew 

• Renewal of 2 County Malt Beverage Licenses: 

o Broulim Hardware LLC d.b.a. Alpine Ace Hardware 

o Parkland USA Corporation d.b.a. Kj's Alpine 

• Renewal of 3 Retail Liquor Licenses: 

o VR Tavern On the Greys LLC d.b.a. Tavern on the Greys 

o Rocky Mountain Rogues Inc d.b.a. Bull Moose Saloon 

o Broulim Supermarkets LLC d.b.a. Alpine Broulims 

• Renewal of 1 Microbrewery License: 

o Get Down, LLC d.b.a. Melvin Brewing Co. 

Some applications required minor corrections, all of which have been addressed 

and resolved. The updated applications have been sent to the Liquor Division. 

State Approval: While approval from the State Liquor Division has not yet been 

received, the compliance managers at the State Liquor Division have advised me to 

proceed with the scheduled hearing. They do not anticipate any issues with the 

applications, and final state approval is expected shortly. 

Recommendation: I recommend that the Town Council approve the liquor license 

renewals for the above-listed applicants, contingent upon final approval from the 

State Liquor Division. Once state approval is granted, licenses will be issued 

accordingly. 


